
Submitter: Blaine Weninger 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

This is a regressive tax that will hurt working families.  Working people will bear the 

brunt of these taxes.  Any new tax needs to be voted on by Oregon citizens.  


